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February 7, 2013 
 
 
 
To: Members, 
 Environment Advisory Committee 
 
 
Re: 2012 Annual Report 

 
The Environment Advisory Committee has had an opportunity to review and examine its 
activities during 2012 and develop an Annual Report summarizing those activities.  A 
draft of the Annual Report is attached.  An updated version of the Annual Report will be 
circulated at the February 7 meeting for any amendments, if needed, and for endorsement 
by the Committee.  After endorsement by the Committee, the Annual Report will be 
forwarded to the Public Works Committee for approval. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

 
 
Elaine Gohlke, Secretary 
Environment Advisory Committee 
 


